
IMPORTANT NOTICE DUE TO Covid-19 OUTBREAK 
 
We are sorry to inform you that, due to the current COVID-19 epidemic, the 
Summer School on Historic Masonry Structures can not take place on the 14th 
to the 28th of June as originally planned. 
 
To date, the unpredictable developments of the situation and the consequent 
Governments’ restriction on international travels and social distancing make it 
very difficult to reschedule it to the near future.  
 
However, by May 15th, we will inform you on the final decision of the organizing 
committee, that is now considering the two options of postponing the School to 
September 2020 or rescheduling it to June 2021.  
 
Stay safe and healthy! 
 


